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Vacation Bible School will be held on August 12, from 9 AM -12 PM.  We are once 

again having a one day VBS.    
 

We are looking for help!   We are currently looking for leaders in the following areas:  
             

    Music & More ï Leading kids in several songs and teach the bible theme.  

    Bible Adventures ï Lead kids through incredible and fun interactive learning  

    activities that make the Bible stories come alive!  

Gross Motor Games - Lead kids in the recreation games provided.  

Spotlight VBS - VBS Photographer, possibly help with Sunday slide show  

Shepherds  - Participate in fun activities while building relationships with small group of elementary age 

kids.                      

Other Helpers -We also need people to be at the registration table, extra hands.  
  
 

We will have several decorating and planning evenings through the summer, as well.  
 

Another way you can help is by graciously donating money.   We are hoping to have at least 50 children again this 

year!  

If you have any questions or would like to help in any way, please contact Christi Goldstein at 254 -754-4685 or 

cgoldstein@austinavenueumc.org.  

Vacation Bible School ðSaturday, August 12, 2017  

 

 

 Letters from Timothy 
 

Congratulations to our Youth Missions team for your excellent work in the Durant, OK area.  Your 

work will make an impact on the lives of those you served and your witness made a gospel imprint 

on those you touched with Christôs love! 

 

July 14-22, I will be taking Angelynn Roberts and Claire Jarrell to the Dominican Republic to 

serve as Short Term Missionaries.  Angelynn and Claire will help lead a special camp for Haitian 

and Dominican students from Touching Lives School for the Deaf. I serve on the Board of 

Touching Lives, and know first-hand what a profound impact this ministry has on the lives of the 

children/students we serve. In both Haitian and Dominican culture, the deaf are treated as outcasts. 

Frequently, deaf children are left to the streets by their own parents.  Through this ministry we have 

given language to the children as well as connecting them to a community of friends.  Weôve also 

given education and understanding to parents and family members.  This ministry literally means 

the world to these students. 

 

I am asking your help as I raise the necessary funds for this mission trip.   

 FIRST, I need your help to cover the cost of the trip for Angelynn and Claire.  The total 

cost will be $4,400 ($2,200 each), most of this is airfare expenses.   Can you help with a gift of 

$50, or $100, or $500?  Angelynn and Claire have studied American Sign Language (ASL) and will 

be putting their skills to work as they serve the students of Touching Lives School for the Deaf. 

Mark your check/gift: DR-Mission 2017. 

 A SECOND way you can be involved in supporting the DR Mission Camp is through 

sponsoring a child. I would like Austin Avenue to sponsor the camp cost for all 22 students from 

the school for the deaf.  It is only $99 to sponsor a student for the full camp, which includes 

transportation, meals, lodging, materials and a T-Shirt. 

I hope everyone will be involved at some level in helping with this mission opportunity to take the 

love of Christ to a 3rd World Country that is our next-door neighbor (744 miles east of Miami).  

REMEMBER: mark your gifts: DR-Mission 2017. 

Keep the SON in your eyes! 
 

Pastor Tim 
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SPRC (Personnel) Announcements  

 

We want to share with you that our Youth Director, Zach Walker, has been invited by his home 

church to become their Full-Time youth minister. Zach has accepted, and will be leaving mid-July 

to become the youth director of FUMC Colorado Springs! Though we are sad to see Zach leave, we 

are excited for him to have this opportunity.  

 

Sunday, July 9th will be his last Sunday with us. We will have a reception in the 13th Street Lobby 

immediately after worship. There will be a basket for cards and gifts or you may make a check to 

AAUMC and mark your gift: WALKER LOVE OFFERING. We are also excited to announce for 

the Walkerôs that Aspen has secured a teaching position. 

 

SPRC has reached out to the Wesley Foundation Director and will be searching for a new Youth 

Director to step in and continue the good work Zach has done. We pray blessings on Zach and 

Aspen and pray Godôs guidance as we seek a new Youth Director. 

 

We are also excited to announce that the Bishop has re-appointed Pastor Tim to return and begin 

his 5th year as pastor of Austin Avenue UMC. We firmly believe this is going to be a vital year in 

the life of our church as we seek to reach out and establish a new worshipping community in the 

life of AAUMC. Please be praying as we boldly and creatively reach out in the name of Christ to 

our community. 

Church offices will 

be closed in 

observance of 

Independence Day, 

Tuesday, July 4  
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Welcome to our  

New Members! 

 

Barrett & Charla Thomas 

 

Earl & Jan Logan 

 

 

Farewell Reception for Zach & Aspen Walker  

Sunday, July 9th ñ13th Street Foyer  

Immediately following Worship  

 

 

 
Dear Friends ~ 
 

 

 

 

The Arc of McLennan County acknowledges with 

genuine appreciation your willingness to hold the 

cake auction again this year to raise money for camp 

scholarships.  This yearôs event raised a total of 

$11,275! 

 

Thank you for being such a generous people.  

Because of you, The Arc is able to offer camp 

scholarships to families who have children with 

intellectual and developmental disabilities and who 

need summer childcare, but need some help in being 

able to afford it.  This year, enough money was raised 

to take care of all scholarship requests and to provide 

a wonderful summer experience for the kids. 

 

On behalf of the campers and their families, a very 

special thank you for your most generous donation. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Tom Pearson 

Exeutive Director 

Zach Walker, Jacob Goldstein, Nicholas Duke, Hunter Goldstein, Regina Duke, Claire Jarrell 


